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Out and About
Upcoming Events
in the Community

On Tuesday night, October
2nd, the Gates-Chili Girls
Volleyball team is hosting
“Dig Pink” in an effort to help
support the fight against
cancer. Funds raised during
their 6:00 match against
Greece-Arcadia will go
directly to cancer research.

Wednesday, October 3rd, the
Small Business Council will
hold its Business Person of
the Year Gala Luncheon. It’s
at the Rochester Riverside
Convention Center from 11:00
a.m. until 1:30 p.m.

The City of Rochester will
hold a ribbon-cutting on
Thursday, October 4th for the
Art Walk Extension Project.
The ceremony begins at 2:00
p.m. on the grounds of the
Memorial Art Gallery.

Friday night, October 5th,
Hilton High School holds its
annual Homecoming
Celebration. The football
game kicks off at 7:00.

Saturday, October 6th, from
9:00 a.m. until Noon is the
Step In, Speak Out Bullying
Prevention rally at Highland
Bowl.
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Community Emergency Response Teams
Classes

CERT prepares citizens to help themselves, their co-
workers and their neighbors during times of emergency. In
this course, citizens will learn how to:

 Turn on/off utilities
 Extinguish small fires
 Perform light search and rescue
 Organize to respond
 Utilize neighborhood volunteers effectively
 Basic emergency medical service
 Controlling bleeding and treating for shock

Training will be held at the Ridge Road Fire District
Headquarters, 1299 Long Pond Road on Tuesdays from 6-9
p.m. beginning October 2nd, and concluding November
13th. There will be no class on Tuesday, November 6th.
Class will meet Thursday, November 8th instead. For more
information, visit my website.

2012
Dictionary

Project
Concludes

This week, I had the
privilege to distribute
more dictionaries to
3rd grade students in
Hilton and Greece.
On Wednesday, along with the Rotary Clubs of Hilton and
Greece, I wrapped up the 2012 Dictionary Project. As a
result, 3rd graders in 11 schools across Hilton and Greece
received new dictionaries to use throughout their education
career. Pictures from the two week project are available on
my Facebook page!
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